STEPPING STONES PRE-SCHOOL GROUP
STAY SAFE, KEEP HEALTHY, ENCOURAGE POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR, 
THEREFORE ENJOY, ACHIEVE AND BE HAPPY
“Big journeys begin with small Stepping Stones”
23rd May 2020
Thanks to all our parents for your continued support, we hope that you have had a chance to read our provisional plan for re-opening, which has been emailed to you and is available on the website www.newlyn.cornwall.sch.uk 
Concerns have been made about some changes which may have an effect on children’s emotional health, thus we need to stress that we cannot give you a definite start date at the moment, until we feel more safe than we do at present. 
Everyone’s health and safety is top priority to us, so please take the greatest of care, and we will keep you informed of a start date when we have one.
Enjoy the bank holiday weekend
Sue and the girls.
